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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  David Groom 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Mike Kirby 
Field Marshall: Mike Kirby 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Mike McGarvey 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 

 
If the elections for who leads our country 
and state aren’t enough, we face two others 
of even more personal importance. First off 

our AMA district VP, Bliss Teague has been 
nominated for an unprecedented third term. 
He has been a valuable source of support to 

our club in the past and assures me that he 
will continue to assist us in the future. He 

would also appreciate your vote. The second 
is our club. Please be prepared to submit 
nominations at the next meeting. If you 

would like to reach out for one of the 
positions just make it known.  
  

Last meeting was very nice with Ron bringing 
his plane for show and tell. Please bring 
whatever interesting project you are working 

on for the rest of us to drool over, even if it 
isn't finished. 
  

Our club has been attracting new members 
pretty consistently throughout the year. 
Hopefully we have gotten an opportunity to 

fly with some of these guys. Welcome to the 
new guys and great job helping them 

progress, new blood keeps us strong. Thank 
you all for being fun to hang with.     Vic 
  

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

October 16, 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve Last Months Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation – TBD 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

Adjourn until November 20 at the Library. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

CAM Meeting Minutes 

 
CAM Meeting Minutes 
September 18, 2012 

 
Vic Welland called the meeting to order and 

welcomed all.  In attendance were 
prospective members Royce Coffee and 
James Goble. 

 
The meeting agenda was approved. 
 

The August meeting minutes were approved. 
 
New member applications – None. 

 
Treasurer’s report – The club balance is 
$1,320.35.  Art Strickland made a donation 

of $120.  $51 was paid for the club web site 
renewal and $40 for mowing.  
  

 
Safety report – None. 
 

Field report – A work day was scheduled 
for Oct 13.  To be accomplished: runway 

patches, paint starting tables, paint table 
under cover, fix PA jack.  Ron to get paint.  
Check out different fabrics for runway, 

perhaps fabric used in road construction.  
Must have UV protection. 
 

Intro pilot report – Bill Rutherford is 
working with Chris Roberts on a buddy box. 

Old business – Swap meet:  Keith has 116 

tables.  Lee reported 3 hobby shops will 
attend, he will contact more.  5 till 9 Fri for 

set up.  Need club members help.  We need 
to be out by 6 PM Sat.  Need club members 
help.  Meet officials should have the same 

highly visible shirt.  Andy to get info on 
shirts.  Don and Ron will handle registration 

at the door.  Lee and Andy will handle getting 

prizes.  Who is doing concessions?  Bill 

Rutherford volunteered his truck and trailer 
to get tables.  Vic is going to get tickets for 
the door prizes and 50/50.  Advertising will 

be in RC Groups & Universe, News Topic and 
Craig’s list. 

Contact Vic if you are interested in CAM T-
Shirts. 

New business -   A Dawn to Dusk flying 

marathon in December will be planned. 

Club officer vote will be in November… 
volunteers? 

Monthly Presentation – Ron Miller 
presented his Great Planes F4.  It weighs 9 

lbs, has a 65 motor, electric retracts, all 
servos are in the back, NG color scheme.  
Ron added rockets and drop tanks.  Very 

impressive plane. 

James Goble brought in the fuse for a very 

large Cessna 182 and is looking for a wing 
for it.  He was wondering if anyone would be 
interested in building a wing for it.  Any 

takers? 

Ron Miller is interested in doing some vacu-

forming.  Any help out there? 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15. 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, October 16, 
7:00 pm at the library. 

 


